PUBLIC SERVICE
ANOUNCEMENT

Kinney County Commissioners’ court on February 13,2023 established
an Ad Hoc committee to help prepare for the partial eclipse on Oct. 24,
2023 and the total eclipse of April 8, 2024. These events have the
potential of attracting large number of visitors to our area.

The committee made up of representative from Sheriff’s office, Fire
Department, EMS and Emergency Management, City Brackettville and
Spofford and Community Stakeholders. Will meet monthly after normal
business hours. Time and Date to be determine.

For more info. Contact:
Emergency Management - 830.563.0282
Judge’s Office — 830.563. 2401(
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